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Sadliers Crossing bridge upgrade
Works update – May/June 2016


Queensland Rail is continuing works to upgrade the Sadliers Crossing bridge to improve reliability, operational safety and efficiency of services.
Activities on the eastern side of the Bremer River (near Gladstone Road) will continue throughout May and early June and include construction activity, vehicle movements and the use of large equipment and machinery. Project working hours, unless otherwise notified, are 6am to 5pm, Monday to Saturday.   
Due to construction conditions, the road closure and traffic diversions in place at Gladstone Road have been extended until project completion.
Project works are scheduled for completion in early June 2016, weather and construction conditions permitting.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
	Location
	Dates and hours of work
	Type of work

	Gladstone Road 
	· 18 May 2016 until project completion (approximately early June 2016)

	· Full road closure underneath Sadliers Crossing bridge (traffic diversions in operation)

	
In order to provide a safe work environment for workers and the community, traffic management will be in place for the duration of the project. Motorists and pedestrians are reminded to observe changes and that roadwork speed limits are enforced.
Access to local properties will be maintained at all times.
Nearby residents may experience noise and dust from ongoing construction activities and the movement of project vehicles.
Queensland Rail is aware that such operations may cause temporary inconvenience to our valued neighbours. While every effort will be made to carry out these works with minimal disruption, Queensland Rail apologises for any inconvenience and thanks the local community for their cooperation during these important works.




For more information, please contact Queensland Rail’s customer feedback team on 13 16 17 (between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday) or email communityengagement@qr.com.au.
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